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APPLYING TO PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY SCHOOL


It is time to apply for places in Primary and Nursery for September 2020.  The online application portal opens on Tuesday 7th January 2020 at 12 noon and closes 12 noon on Thursday 30th January 2020.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Full instructions and guidance are available on the Education authority website.  Parents will still have to provide their supporting documentation for their application and this documentation should be sent by the parent directly to the first preference provider. 

Please share this information with any of your friends and family who have children due to start either Nursery or Primary school in September 2020.

Should you have any questions or need assistance in the process please contact us.  The Education Authority also have a helpline, if you experience any difficulties when completing your form, the telephone number is 028 95985595.  

Kind regards

Clare Majury 
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